
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/4/2013 2:10:03 PM 
To: Cadenasso, Eugene (eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov) 

(eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Going to miss our delivery meeting 

I'm told that both remaining data responses will fit in emails! 

You just got one. The other should be ready by the end of the day . 

Have a good weekend Eugene! 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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